SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

NOTICE;

TAKE NOTICE THAT SINCE 7™ JULY, 2016 (THURSDAY) HAS NOW
BEEN DECLARED AS A HOLIDAY ON ACCOUNT OF 'IDUL FITR', THE
COMPETENT AUTHORITY HAS DIRECTED THAT THE COURT WILL ALSO
REMAIN CLOSED ON 7™ JULY, 2016 (THURSDAY) AI\‘I'D ALL THE MATTERS
APPEARING IN THE FINAL CAUSE LIST OF 7™ JULY, 2016 WILL BE LISTED
ON 12™ JULY, 2016 (TUESDAY).

DATED THIS THE 5TH DAY OF JULY, 2016.

“(Chirag Bhartu
Registrar

Copy to:-

1) The Secretary, Supreme Court Bar Association:'with five spare copies of
the Circular with a request that the Circular may be displayed on the
Notice Board of the Bar Association for the information of the Members of
the Bar. .

(2)  The Secretary, Advocates-on-Record Association with five spare copies of
the Circular with a request that the Circular may be displayed on the
Notice Board of the Association for the information of the Members of the
Association.

3) Al the Notice Boards

(4)  Allconcerned



